NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Cross-border issues discussed in Albany

BETTY LITTLE March 4, 2014

CROSS-BORDER ISSUES DISCUSSED IN ALBANY — Senator Betty Little is pictured with

Quebec's New York delegate general, Dominique Poirier, in the senator’s Albany office on

Monday, March 3. Little and Poirier discussed tourism, the success of Canadian companies

operating in New York and the importance of the cross-border trade relationship.
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